
WHAT IS AN ATTENDANCE AREA REVIEW (AAR)? 
An AAR is conducted by the school board to alter the existing boundary of 
a school or group of schools due to changes in student enrolment, program 
demands, new school construction, or other factors. This AAR is a result of a new 
Catholic elementary school in Lincoln (Beamsville), being added to the Blessed 
Trinity Family of Schools complement. 

Through the AAR, new attendance boundaries will be established, in order to 
redistribute enrollment across the Blessed Trinity elementary school complement. 

BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY 
AND SECONDARY FAMILY OF SCHOOLS 

ATTENDANCE AREA REVIEW
NOVEMBER 21, 2023

Public Meeting - November 15, 2023
At the November 15, 2023, public meeting for the Attendance Area Review 
for the Blessed Trinity Family of Schools, the project team presented two 
proposed attendance area options for consideration. Members of the public 
and stakeholders were invited to attend and listen to the presentation, view the 
display boards, and ask questions.

Please click here to see if you may be impacted by the AAR: 2023

Please scan the QR code 
below to provide your 

feedback by 4:00 p.m. on 
November 24, 2023 

 

Detail materials can be found 
on the board website.

WE WANT TO 
HEAR FROM YOU!

PUBLIC MEETING 
SURVEY 

NOVEMBER 15, 2023

https://watsonae.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=a509f1f223314dbf88d694c93259cbf2
http://www.niagaracatholic.ca
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ncdsb_lincoln
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ncdsb_lincoln
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ncdsb_lincoln


Committee Meeting Dates
• November 29, 2023, at 5 p.m.  

(Catholic Education Centre, 427 Rice Road, Welland)

• December 13, 2023 - Immediately following public meeting  
(Blessed Trinity CSS, 145 Livingston Avenue, Grimsby)

Please note: Members of the public are permitted to attend 
committee meetings for information only.

Public Meeting Dates
• December 13, 2023, at 7 p.m. 

(Blessed Trinity CSS, 145 Livingston Avenue, Grimsby)

Please Note: Members of the public are encouraged 
to attend in person and are invited to address  

the Committee at the public meetings.
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT:
https://niagaracatholic.ca/accommodation-planning/ 

Please email questions to:
accommodationplanning@ncdsb.com

NIAGARA CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD
niagaracatholic.ca

https://niagaracatholic.ca/accommodation-planning/
accommodationplanning@ncdsb.com

